
RESCUE UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT 
2390 BASS LAKE ROAD 

RESCUE, CA 95672 
 
 

NOTICE  

OF 
PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Trustees of 
the Rescue Union School District will hold a public hearing 
at the District Office Board Room, located at 2390 Bass Lake 
Road, Rescue, CA, on Tuesday, April 4, 2017 at 6:00 p.m.  
 
A Public Hearing will be held at which time the Board will 
hear public comments to consider the application to waive 
Education Code 37202 relating to:  Equity Length of Time for 
Transitional Kindergarten. 
 
If you wish to address the Board regarding this item, you 
may do so during the hearing. 
 
If you have any questions, please call Dave Scroggins, 
Assistant Superintendent of Curriculum and Instruction at 
the District Office at (530) 672-4810. 
 
 
 
 
Posted 3.22.17 


